

Santiago, CHILE, Noviembre 23, 1998

FOR:

SIRPA KERMAN

FAX:

(+358 9) 351 2837

FROM:

MARIA EUGENIA ROJAS

Fundación PIDEE

FAX:

(+56 2) 225 8752

Dear Sirpa,

On October 1st we send you the 1998 Evaluation. Until today we have'nt had any communication with you. Did you ever received that big envelope? What was the response of the god fathers/mothers? Here, every month when the families come to receive their money they ask us if this will continue next year.

Sincerely yours,

Maria Eugenia Rojas Fundación PIDEE